
Timetable information for Division 7
GYM: Mondays and Tuesdays
COMPUTER LAB: Fridays
LIBRARY BOOK EXCHANGE: Tuesdays
BUDDY READING: Wednesdays
MUSIC: Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays

GYM: we will have DAILY physical activity (movement breaks, neighbourhood walks, playground 
time), as well as Phys. Ed in the Gym on MONDAYS and TUESDAYS. Children MUST wear 
running shoes--or have bare feet--in the Gym. PLEASE consider keeping an extra pair of runners 
in the classroom so that children who have worn boots, dress shoes, or sandals don’t have to have 
bare feet in the Gym. Please, no laces unless your child can tie them by him- or herself.

COMPUTER: we have computers in the class as well as our SMARTBoard; in addition, we have 
access to a set of iPads and iPad Minis, and work in the Computer Lab on FRIDAYS.

LIBRARY: we have Library Book Exchange every TUESDAY, please be sure to bring your books 
to class each Tuesday. Primary students are allowed to take home 1-2 books each week. We also 
work on Literacy projects with Librarian Mrs. Mochrie on TUESDAYS.

SHARING: each student will have a chance to bring a favourite item from home. See October 
Calendar for your child’s day(s) and please send an item on her/his days.
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